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Portrait 
of the Great American Investor 

Daryl Tanner spends his life helping others—but there s one 
thing he does to help himself. He invests in US Savings Bonds. 

Over 30 million Americans like Daryl invest in Savings Bonds 
Bonds pay competitive rates, like money market accounts Plus, 
they're free from state anil local income tax 
Find out more, call 1-800 I S-BONDS 

U.S. SAVINGS BONDS 
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CAMPUS CAPSULE 
THURSDAY, Sept. 19 

Sigma Tan Delta 
International English 
Honors Association will 
have an introduction and 
organizational meeting on 
Thursday, Sept. 19 in Peck 
Hall 307 at 4:30 p.m. English 
majors and minors are 
welcome. Call Candace 
Moonshower at 646-4527 for 
more information. 

American Criminal Justice 
Association/ Lambda Alpha 
Epsilon will have meeting on 
Thursday, Sept. 19, in KUC 
318 at 5 p.m. A sergeant from 
the Tennessee Highway Patrol 
will be speakirg. For more 
information, call the Criminal 
Justice House at 898-5850. 

Christian Music Society is 
having an interest meeting on 
Thursday, Sept. 19 in Mass 
Comm 104 at 5:30 p.m. until 
7:30 p.m. Call Kim Mackey at 
898-4474 for more 
information. 

Gamma Beta Phi Honor 
Society will hand out AIDS 
awareness information from a 
table in the KUC lobby from 
10 a.m. until 3 p.m. on Sept. 
19. Call Martha Stroud at 
«98-4344 for more 
information. 

MTSU Student Nursing 
Association will have a coat 
drive on Sept. 19 and Sept 20 
in the Cason-Kennedy Nursing 
Building lobbv. Contact 
Christy Wheeler at 360-9839 
for more information 

College Democrats will meet 
at 5:30 p.m. in KUC room 316. 
State Representative Mary 
Ann Eckles will speak, and all 
are invited to attend. Contact 
Paul Canady at 898-3745 for 
more information. 

Bruce Foster from Samford 
University will speak with 
students about admission to 
the Samford University 
McWhorter School of 
Pharmacy in Davis Science 
Building Room 241 from 1 p.m. 
to 3 p.m. For information, 
contact Clara Todd. secretary 
for the Department of 
Chemistry, at 898-5465. 

SATURDAY, Sept. 21 

Canterbury Episcopal 
Campus       Ministry      is 
sponsoring a day retreat from 
9:30 a.m. until 4 p.m. 
Saturday, Sept. 21 to explore 
the labyrinth, an ancient 
method of walking prayer and 
meditation. Please bring a 
sack lunch and meet at the 
KUC parking lot at 9:30 a.m. 
Contact Andrew Wright at 
893-3780 to reserve your space. 
This event is free. 

MONDAY, Sept. 23 

Raiders For Christ will have 
an information table in KUC in 
front of Phillip's Bookstore 
from 12 p.m. until 3 p.m. For 
more information, contact 
Mike Stroud at 896-1529. 

Karen Kirkland and Steve 
Ellis will meet with interested 
pre-med students and minority 
students to share information 
about the James H. Quillen 
College of Medicine at East 
Tennessee State University 
from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m. in Davis 
Science Building Room 106. 
Contact Clara Todd at 898- 
5465 for more information. 

SATURDAY, Sept. 28 

Alpha Delta Pi will host a 3- 
on-3 sand volleyball 
tournament benefiting the 
Ronald McDonald House of 
Nashville. For      more 
information, contact Jennifer 
Russell at 890-4298. 

MONDAY, Sept. 30 

Raiders For Christ will have 
an information table in KUC in 
front of Phillip's Bookstore 
from 12 p.m. until 3 p.m. For 
more information, contact 
Mike Stroud at 896-1529 

MTSU Student Nursing 
Association will have a 
clothing drive in the Cason- 
Kennedy Nursing Building 
lobby from Sept. 30 until Oct. 
11. Contact Christy Wheeler 
at 360-9839 for more 
information 

WEDNESDAY, Oct. 2 

Nelson      Strother      and 
representatives from the 
University of Tennessee- 
Memphis    Health    Science 

Center will be in KUC rooms 
322; 322-A,B,C; 312; and 314 to 
talk about Dentistry, Medicine, 
Pharmacy, Cytotechnology, 
Dental Hygiene, Health 
Information Management, 
Medical Technology, 
Occupational Therapy, and The 
Tennessee Preprofessional 
Program. Sessions will be from 
9 a.m. to noon. 

FRIDAY, Oct. 11 

MTSU Student Nursing 
Association will end its 
clothing drive on Oct. 11 in the 
Cason-Kennedy Nursing 
Building. This is the last day 
for donations. Contact Christy 
Wheeler at 360-9839 for more 
information. 

Seniors    and    Graduate 
Students: Career placement 
help for seniors and graduate 
students sponsored by the 
MTSU   Placement   Office. 
Times are: 
Tuesday, Sept. 24, 3 p.m., KUC 
322 
Wednesday, Sept. 25, 3 p.m., 
KUC 322 
Thursday, Sept. 26. 3 p.m., 
KUC 322 
Call the placement office at 
898-2500  if you  have  any 
questions. 

ONGOING 

MTSU students who need 
hearing testing, hearing 
therapy, speech testing or 
speech services should call the 
MTSU Speech and Hearing 
Clinic at 898-2661 for an 
appointment. 

MONDAYS 

College Republicans meet 
every Monday in KUC 316 at 7 
p.m. until the elections. 
Contact Michael Balongie at 
459-7009 for more information. 

TUESDAYS 

MTSU LAMBDA 
Association is one of the 
largest campus groups 
providing supportive, social 
and political programming for 
gay, lesbian, bisexual and 
transgendered students and 
their friends. Meetings are 
every Tuesday at 7 p.m. in the 
LRC Amphitheater. For more 
information, call the LAMBDA 
Infoline at 780-2293. 

The Canterbury Episcopal 
Campus Ministry meets 
Tuesday evenings at 7 p.m. for 
dinner and program at St. 
Paul's Church, 315 E. Main 
Street. Contact Andrew 
Wright at 893-3780 for more 
information. 

WEDNESDAYS 

The Presbyterian Student 
Fellowship will cookout and 
worship every Wednesday 
starting at 6 p.m. at 615 
Middle Tenn. Blvd. Contact 
Micheal Malone at 893-1787 
for more information. 

All horse enthusiasts are 
invited to attend the 
Horseman's Association's 
weekly meetings on 
Wednesdays in the Sales 
Arena in the Livestock Center 
at 7 p.m. Upcoming topics 
include roping clinic and 
equine dentistry. Call Mary 
Calvatti at 893-6992 for more 
information. 

The Women's Clinic offers 
OBGYN and general testing 
services such as blood and 
sugar level tests every 
Wednesday from 1 p.m. to 4 
p.m. in Cason-Kennedy 
Nursing Building Room 109. 
For more information, contact 
Linda League at 898-5950. 

The Women's Clinic offers 
blood chemistry and blood 
screening tests for men and 
women during the first 
Wednesday of every month. 
For information, contact Linda 
League at 898-5950. 

THURSDAYS 

The Canterbury Episcopal 
Campus Ministry meets for 
lunch on Thursdays between 
11 a.m. and 2 p.m. in the KUC 
Grill. Contact Andrew Wright 
at 893-3780 for more 
information. 

Ayn Rand readers meet every 
Thursday to discuss the 
philosophy of Objectivism. For 
more information, contact Lee 
Sandstead at 898-4048. 

College Democrats meet 
every Thursday in KUC 316 at 
5:30     p.m. For     more 
information, call Paul Canady 
at 898-3745. • 

Campus Capsule Submission Guidelines 
Deadlines for CampusCapsule are: Tuesday, 4 p.m. for Thursday's 

paper; and Friday, 4 p.m. for Monday's paper. All student organizations 
are encouraged to submit to Campus Capsule. For more information 

about how to use Campus Capsule, call SIDELINES at 898-2336. 

Called home lately? 

Save up to 44% 
Savings based on a 3-min. AT&T operator-dialed interstate call. 


